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The whole idea of digging up a busy city road : interfering with allotments: destroying wildlife habitats:
removing trees : and generally disturbing a large area of Portsmouth/ Havant/ Lovedean as well as changing the
landscape to the north of Portsdown Hill is not justified when sites could be available westward near existing
interventions.
Please listen to local residents and City Council
Cynthia Whittle Drayton.

Sent from my iPad




